
 

 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

FSC One Platform 
 
 
It has come to the attention of the Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (“FSC”) that 

there are certain rumours in circulation to the effect that the FSC One Platform (the 

“platform”) is not properly operational. 

 

The FSC wishes to inform its stakeholders and the public in general that the platform has 

been functioning with a system up-time of 99.2% since its launch on 12 August 2021. 

 

As at the date of this Communiqué, 33 applications have been initiated through the 

platform and 3 applicants for business have already been licensed by the FSC. 

 

 

05 October 2021 

 

About the FSC  

 

The FSC is the integrated regulator for the non-banking financial services sector and global business.  

 

The vision of the Commission is to be an internationally recognised Financial Supervisor committed to the 

sustained development of Mauritius as a sound and competitive Financial Services Centre.  

 

In carrying out its mission, the FSC aims to promote the development, fairness, efficiency and transparency of 

financial institutions and capital markets in Mauritius; suppress crime and malpractices so as to provide protection 

to members of the public investing in non-banking financial products; and ensure the soundness and stability of 

the financial system in Mauritius. 


